
From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2018 10:18:45 AM
Subject: RE: The State

Hey Danny!
 
You should be good to go again. Sorry that it was not working for you. Please let me know if you have any further 
issues.
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 8:46 AM
 
To: Roberts, John 
Subject: Re: The State
 
​Thanks

From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 8:25 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: The State 
 
OK. I will check on it. I renewed it last week, so maybe they did something.

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 4:35 PM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: The State
Hi, the log in isn’t working on The State.
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150

mailto:Roberts,%20John%20%3Crobertsj@aging.sc.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:robertsj@aging.sc.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:robertsj@aging.sc.gov

